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Values 

Foundation Mia, Brianna, Michael 

Year 1 Chester, Luca, Sienna, Daisy, 
Asher 

Year 2 Edain, Harrison, Oliver, Kobi, 
Leni, Navomi 

Year 3 Margot, Jack, Riley, Everly, 
Archie, Dylan 

Year 4 Farina,Jasmine, Sophie 

Year 5 Lidia, Eliza, Elijah, Archie, 
Colby-Lee, and all of 5H and 5S 

Year 6 Imogen, Scarlett, Anna, Tyler 
and all of 6A 

It’s coming home 

Well some of our year 3 and 4 
pupils had footie success at their 
tournament this week.  It may have 
only been Stanley Park 4G pitches 
and not Dortmund or Berlin but it 
was an exciting match! Our pupils 
showed team spirit, resilience and 
in our opinion, smashed it! 

Picture at top of page

HSA NEWS 
Relationships | Respect | Resilience | Reflection | Responsibility 

A message from our Principal  
As the academy year draws to a close, it has been lovely 

reflecting upon the journey we’ve shared together. It has been a 

year filled with many memorable experiences and opportunities 

for the children covering a range of events such as trips and 

visitors into school, sports events and performances. We have 

utilised our local and cultural partners to provide the children 

with valuable learning beyond the classroom. 

As we say goodbye to our year 6 pupils, we will celebrate their 

achievements and the unique contributions they have made to 

our school community. They have grown into capable and 

confident young individuals, ready to take on new challenges in 

the next stage of their educational journey. 

With the end of this academic year nearly here, we are also 

looking ahead to the exciting changes and new beginnings that 

await us all. Thank you for attending ‘Meet the Teacher’ and all 

your support throughout the year. Our partnership working 

together is instrumental in the success of our pupils. 

Issu
e



Hawes Side Academy 12th July  2024

Community, Learning & Creativity in Harmony 2

Year 6 dates for the diary 

Celebrating success

Pupil leadership news 

This year Pupil Leadership have emanated our 

academy values and strived really hard to 
be positive ambassadors or our academy. 

R e fl e c t i o n , R e s p o n s i b i l i t y , 

Relationships,  Respect and  Resilience  

They have been involved in many activities 
during this academic year, such as supporting 
and gaining feedback from our families at 
parent/guardian consultations, welcoming new 
families to our academy, representing in sports 
events and not forgetting helping out in 
departments within the academy, such as 
errands for the office and supporting welfare 
over lunch. 

The Leadership have been beacons of positivity 
and have certainly flourished in their roles and 
taken their responsibilities seriously and with 
dedication. 

Overall, the year 6 children have grown in 
maturity and it is amazing to see what 
difference a year can make.  They are all ready 
to start the next stage in their education 
adventure. 

Our hope is that they stay true to the values 
they have upheld throughout their primary 
school life, enabling them to be good citizens 
of our community and beyond. 

‘Every good citizen adds to the strength 
of a nation’ Gordon B Hinckley  

Don’t know who our Pupil Leadership are click here 
to find out about them 

Communication 

Elsie in year 3 has taken 
part in her own football 
tournament.  It certainly 

beats the Euro’s!

Leavers assemblies: 15th July 6H, 16th 
July 6S and 17th July 6A all start at 2:45pm.  Year 6 
families are welcome (bring tissues). 

Leavers Fest:  Leavers party after school 
18th July 3:30 to 5:30pm. 

Leavers breakfast: 9:15am on 19th July. 

Leavers farewell: Year 6 families and staff 
are invited to say farewell and line their last walk 
home from Hawes Side at 2pm. 

Next academic year we encourage 
you to to download the Schudio app 
as that is the main way we will notify 

parents/carers about events.  No 
more texts!  You will also be able to 
visit the website calendar to see what 

events are coming up.

…..plus more success

Sophie in Year 4 has been 
presented with her certificate 

graded ‘Honours’ in Bronze 
Gymnastics.   

Next stop Olympics! 

https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/our-school/pupil-leadership-2023-24
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HSA History 
(2000’s) 

HSA staff put on a panto.  
Recognise anyone? 

This Day in  History  

5th July 1996 

Dolly the sheep was born this date near 
Edinburgh.  She was the first cloned 
mammal. 

Thought of the Week 

‘The tallest oak in the forest was 
once just a little nut that held it’s 
ground’ 

Annette Conuel, Phase leader and 
class teacher 

‘The more things that you read, 
the more you will know.  The 
more that you learn, the more 
places you’ll go’ 

Julie Barr, Vice Principal  

Farewell Year 6 

Year 6 have mixed emotions about leaving the academy. 

There will be a few tears shed at the leavers’ assemblies next Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday and a 

realisation ‘this is it’ when 
they do their walk of honour on 

the last day. 

The children have grown 
during their time at the 
academy and each and 
everyone of them have 

displayed our Hawes Side 
values and at the end we are 

all very proud. 

It is time for them to fly!  
They have mature into young 
adults and good citizens and we can’t wait to see what they achieve.

Curtain up!

Some year 4 and 5 pupils visited the Grand 
Theatre, taking part in workshops with an 
historical theme.  The pupils then retold 

their stories by reading and acting out their 
pieces.  They were thrilled to have the 
opportunity to perform on the Grand 

Theatre stage.
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No early finishes next 

academic year.        
  

When the academy 

closes for holidays it will 

be normal finish time.Dates for diary 

19th July break up for 
summer 

2:00pm KS1 

 2:05pm KS2

Food Bank 

Wednesdays

Scan QR code to allow Y5 child 
to work home in Y6

Cashless week!

The last week of the 
academic year, week 
beginning 15 July, the 
academy will not be 

accepting cash 
payments.

Parentpay only

Scan to consent to flu nasal spray 

Year 5 walk home in September 

Latest news!

http://www.apple.com/uk
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